
***NOTICE*** 
This notice is to inform you that the Town of Lawrence Board of Supervisors has 

cancelled their regularly scheduled Town Board meeting for: 
Monday, February 25, 2019. 

 
 

The next regularly scheduled Town Board meeting will be held on: 
Monday, March 11, 2019 

At 6:30 PM 
at the 

Lawrence Town Hall located at 
2400 Shady Court, De Pere, WI 54115 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted at the following on Friday, February 22, 2019 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court       

Posted to the website 

 

 


